
 
 
May 12, 2015 
 
John Gaver 
ACCE 
1717 North Loop 1604 East, Suite 320 
San Antonio, TX 78232-1570  
 
Dear Mr. Gaver,  
 
Thank you for the accreditation report. The purpose of this letter is to address a few minor errors found 
in the report. We do concur with the statements that have been made within the report. Overall, the 
report is very comprehensive and well written. Below is a list of the locations where the errors can be 
found and the corrections to be made.  
 

Page 
Location 

Error Correction 

3 David Martin, Assistant Professor David Martin, Associate Professor 
3 Darryl Fuhram Darryl Fuhrman 
3 Chris Long Chris Lang 
3 Students: Caireb Ramos, John Daasho, 

Jacob Shweb, Adeleke Mofolornso, Joel 
Green, Tom Grange, Jaun Hernandez, 
David Keary 

Carmelo Ramos, John Dasho, Jacob Schwehr, 
Adeleke Mofolorunso, Joel Greear, Tom 
Granger, Juan Hernandez, David Kearby 

8 Only one current faculty is certified to 
issue OSHA 10 and 30 hour cards 

Two faculty members are certified in the 
department, one in the SHM and one in the 
CMGT program. 

15 Michoen Spoelstra Michoan Spoelstra 
 
On behalf of the Construction Management program at Central Washington University we would like to 
thank all of those who were involved with the accreditation process. We do know that the process is a 
time commitment and appreciate the efforts provided by the visiting team and ACCE. 
 
Should you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 509-963-2427 or by email at 
wplugge@cwu.edu.  
 
Thanks,  
 

P. Warren Plugge 
 
P. Warren Plugge, Ph.D. 

Department of Engineering Technology, Safety and Construction 
Construction Management Program  •   400 E. University Way   •    Ellensburg WA  98926-7584   •   Office: 509.963.1756  •  Fax: 509-

963-1795 
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